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FROM YOUR POST COMMANDER 

COMMANDERS REPORT

Hi everyone. The fish fries have started this month. Seems like the first two were pretty successful.

March Madness has started. There is a game on all the time. The Hawkeye girls are really fun to 
watch.

The new printer is in and hooked up. Each entity will have its password and code to operate the 
printer.

The Cedar Valley Veterans dinner will start at the end of this month. Some of the entities will have
nominations for new officers in April's meetings. It would be nice to have a good turnout of 
members at these meetings. 

The SEC meetings will be held at AMVETS POST 49 on April 13th and 14th.

That's it for now. 

Be safe.

GOD BLESS.

AMVETS POST 49

COMMANDER

Ron Kirkland

AMVET RIDERS 

HELLO EVERYONE



RIDERS have had a fairly busy month. We have had two Fish Frys with 232 and 237 in attendance.  
Our third and final fish fry for 2024 will be served on March 29th. Thank you to all that came to the
Riders Fish Frys. Mid Year is fast approaching in Valparaiso, Florida.  Four Riders are getting ready 
to ride down to attend, leaving on  April 2nd and arriving on the 4th. We had first round of 
nominations for officers. 

Your Riders President

Steve Handberg

LADIES AUXILIARY

Hello Everyone! It's that time again! April is nominations for new officers. We have a great group of
ladies this year. Unfortunately not all of them can continue. We are looking for new officers. If you
are interested, please come to the meeting in April. They are the second Monday of the month at 
630 pm. 

Reports are due soon so if you have any hours or miles to report, now is the time. You can message 
me on Facebook, email me or send me a text message with the information to the phone number 
or email adress below. I will make sure it gets into the reports. Thank you all for all you do. 

We had a great turn out for the Easter Egg Hunt in spite of the weather. Go to our Facebook page 
for the pictures. The Easter Bunny hopped by and had a blast with all of the kids. The kids and the 
parents all had a lot of fun too. 

We have a pulled pork slider kitchen coming up on April 2nd at 530. Proceeds will go to Friends of 
the Family in Waterloo. Don't forget to check out the Facebook page for more information and 
events. 

Macon Jorgensen

(319)464-7265

Mcnmllr@outlook.com  

SONS OF AMVETS

Hi all still in the nursing home. I know that the sons have a steak fry and memorial day breakfast in
may.. more later on both events.

That is all I got for now. 

yours in amvets kevin foster soa cmdr post 49. 



----------

Hello - I am filling in for Commander Foster while he recovers from his accident. He is at Harmony 
on Ridgeway in Waterloo. We have a number of up coming events. On April 20th there is a benefit 
fund raiser for Kevin to help with his expenses while his is laid up. April 13 is Department of Iowa 
Recognition Dinner honoring Department Riders President Ron Mahara, nfo to come. April 20th 
fundraiser for the needed repair of the plumbing at Post 49. May 4th is National Sons Of AMVETS 
Commanders testimonial in Ohio. Same day May 4 at Post 49 is UNI ROTC graduation breakfast more
info soon. Memorial day breakfast and Ceremony is May 27th. Outside in Flag Field weather 
permitted.             

Thank you.                                                                                                             

National Sons of AMVETS 3rd vice David Niederhauser 

JUNIOR AMVETS

No article this month.

1ST VICE

It is not too late to renew your annual membership for 2024

Annual membership is $30

Replacement cards are $7

Thank you

Mitch Lindberg

1st vice (memberships)

2ND VICE

No article this month.

Military Rites for January and February

11-Jan Larry  D DeMaris 76 Air Force



16-Jan  Jerry Lee Hummel 87 Army

19-Jan Berwyn Barret Johnson 93 Army

22-Jan Robert Lee Minikus 76 Army

25-Jan Donald Wayne Tomanka Sr. 87 Army

28-Jan Dennis Ronald Husome 83 Marines

2-Feb Ronald B. Jones 86 Army

21-Feb Richard Dean Gutknecht 80 Navy

24-Feb James A. Mudd 86 Army

Red Cross Blood Drive

AMVETS Post 49 Blood Drive

Monday, April 22, 2024

11:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

For appointment call 1-800-733-2767 or visit RedCrossBlood.org sponsor code - amvets49

Save up to 15 minutes when you donate by using RapidPass!

Visit RedCrossBlood.org/RapidPass for more information.

POST 49 OFFICERS
Commander Ron Kirkland
1st Vice Mitch Lindberg

SONS OF AMVETS
Commander Kevin Foster

1st Vice Dave Niederhauser

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
President Steve Bundy

AUXILIARY OFFICERS
President Macon Jorgensen
1st Vice Abbey OConnell 

JUNIOR AMVETS
President Jade Jorgensen

AMVETS RIDERS
President Steve Handberg 

1st Vice Ron Marrah 

NOTICE:
In the event of the hospitalization, death of a member of Post 49 Auxiliary, or a member’s 
immediate family, or for a funeral lunch at Post 49, please call Nancy Klodt (319)215-5055. Second
number to call for funerals would be Becky Young (319)830-0702. 

NOTICE:
Veterans Employment Services

 Vets Helping Vets
 Resume Writing
 Job Search Assistance
 Mock Interviewing



 Workshops
 Networking Groups

Contact the Post for assistance

Be sure to look on Facebook for more kitchen openings throughout the week.

ARTICLES & ITEMS FOR THE 49’ER ARE DUE WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24, 2024



 SUNDAY MONDAY  TUESDAY     WED THURSDAY    FRIDAY SATURDAY

 1 2
Aux Kitchen 
5:30pm

Post Mtg 6pm

3
Sturgis Falls
mtg
backroom

4 5 6
Riders Steak 
Night
5:30-8pm or 
gone
Live Music: 
Solid Ground 
7:30-10:30pm

7 8
Aux Mtg
6:30pm

9
Union Mtg 
5:30

10 11 12
Meat Raffle 
Riders
5pm

SEC

13
SEC

14
SEC

Jrs mtg 5:30

15 16
VFW meeting 
7:30pm

17
Sturgis Falls
mtg
Backroom

18
FOOLS 
Kitchen 
Crew: 
5:30-7pm or 
gone

19 20
Kevin Foster 
Benefit 

21
Riders Mtg 
11am

22
Blood Drive 

23 24
Vets in the 
Park
5:30pm
Son’s Mtg 
6pm

25 26 27

28 29
Board Mtg 
5:30pm

30     

APRIL


